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Hello Adam,
 
I reside at 27324 SE Carl St, Gresham, OR 97080.  I am in support of the overall proposal, but would like to offer a
suggestion.  Many of the properties that are in unincorporated Multnomah county are like mine, at least 1 acre.  In the
current proposal part D on page 9 gives a maximum distance from exterior wall of the single family home to the exterior
wall of the ADU as 20 ft.  Given most properties in the area you are attempting to add housing to are at least an acre and
many of us, I suspect like our space, it seems to be to limiting at 20 ft.  Why not do a max of 50, 75, or 100 ft?  This would
allow the space that residents desire with the additional housing available that Multnomah county and the state desires.
 
Thank you for considering my request,
 
 
Shawn Farrens, EdD
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